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Italy welcomes the Report of the Commission, presented here today, and commends the efforts of 
the Secretariat of UNCITRAL, as well as the commitment and efforts of all Member States and 
observers in working productively towards further harmonization of international trade law. In 
this regard we also note the work which was finalized during the Commission session. 
We would like to thank the Chairman of UNCITRAL at its 48th session, Mr Francisco 


